
News > General > Network Dropouts - New Link Intsallation -03/11/2021

Network Dropouts - New Link Intsallation
-03/11/2021
2021-11-03 - Support - Comments (0) - General

Dear Customers

You may be experiencing small outages today with your network connection. This is due to engineering work
taking place at Syston mast with the installation of a new link. The engineers may be in the way of certain radios
from time to time whilst they are installing which will cause the odd drop out in connection, we hope to have this
new link installed by 1pm.

Kind Regards

Gigabair Support
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